GREAT FUTURES START HERE.

January 28, 2016

Mr. Thomas Miller Portland United Bills Supporters 19930 Roan Circle West Linn, OR 97068

Dear Mr. Miller,

On behalf of the Boys & Girls Clubs of Buffalo, I would like to thank The Portland United Bills Supporters for your donation of \$500.00, check #125, to honor the memory of Mr. Tim Russert. It is because of caring people like you, that we are able to provide hope and assistance to some of Buffalo's most vulnerable children. We greatly appreciate your continuous support!

Over the years, we have watched the ever growing needs of our children change. The Boys & Girls Clubs of Buffalo has gone from a focus of mostly recreation back in the day, to today's real world needs of *Academic Success* and *Healthy Lifestyle Choices*, which are the keys to our children becoming successful.

There are over 4,000 Boys & Girls Clubs nationwide and we are extremely proud of the 11 sites we sponsor throughout Buffalo, Cheektowaga and Amherst. Our staff is committed to providing the youth in our communities an environment where they can receive academic enrichment and advice about making decisions, a place where they can discover new talents and receive a nutritious snack & meal. For thousands of children in our community, the Boys & Girls Clubs of Buffalo is their home away from home.

Once again thank you for your financial investment in making the Boys & Girls Clubs of Buffalo the place where great futures start.

With sincere appreciation,

Shari Milonay

Shari McDonough

Chief Professional Officer



Boys & Girls Clubs of Buffalo 282 Babcock Street Buffalo, NY 14210 Tel (716) 825-1016 Fax (716) 825-0243 www.bgcbuffalo.org

Officers

Thomas R. Rybarczyk, CPA Chief Volunteer Officer

Paul Lamparelli Vice Chief Volunteer Officer

Christie R. Nelson Treasurer

Christopher J. Fiorello Secretary

Board of Directors Michael P. Beecher Jr. Michael W. Burns, CFP Kimberly A. Colaiacovo, Esq. George W. Collins Jr., Esq. Tom Dixon Christine Dougherty Joanne Hernandez Richard S. Hoadland Kevin W. Kuhn Althea Luehrsen Neal McMullen Audrey Myers Howard Rich Marc A. Romanowski, Esq. Richard R. Schneider Patricia J. Zimmerman

Chief Professional Officer Shari McDonough





P: 503.232.0077

F: 503.232.0387

Shanle you!

8203 SE 7th Ave. Ste. 100 Portland, OR 97202

www.bgcportland.org

March 11, 2016

Portland United Bills Supporters 19930 Roan Cir West Linn, OR 97068

Dear Buffalo Bills Fans of Portland,

Thank you for your considerate gift to the Boys & Girls Clubs of Portland Metropolitan Area, given to honor the memory of Tim Russert. We received your gift of \$500.00 on February 9, 2016.

The mission of the Boys & Girls Clubs is to enable all young people, especially those who need us most, to reach their full potential as productive, caring and responsible citizens. Your gift will ensure that the nationally proven life-saving programs and facilities which we provide will be available to the youth in our community for years to come.

Thank you for providing a lasting tribute to Tim Russert that will directly impact thousands of youth in the Portland metro area, providing them with a safe and positive place to spend the after school and summer hours.

Please note for your tax records that you have not received any goods or services for your donation – only the satisfaction of knowing that you have made a real difference in the lives of thousands of youth served by Boys & Girls Clubs of Portland.

With sincere gratitude,

Erin Hubert

Chief Executive Officer

Please take note of the Boys & Girls Clubs of Portland new mailing address: 8203 SE 7th Ave. Ste. 100, Portland, OR 97202.